
Monday 27th June 2022 

Dear Pupil, 

Welcome to Year 3! 

I am really looking forward to being your teacher this year and to learn lots of new things 

with you. We enjoy singing songs, reading stories and playing together. Helping in our 

classroom will be Miss Ramsey and Mrs. Thompson.  

You can look forward to learning about these topics in the World Around Us: 

 Knights and Castles  

 Celebrations  

 Food  

 Transport 

 The Woodland 

To make sure that we have a great year I need you to ensure that you bring the following 

supplies to school: 

 

 Pritt Stick (put your name on it, you will need another one when this one is finished) 

 Writing pencils, tub pencil sharpener, white rubber  

 Colouring pencils 

 Colouring book/ sketch book/ activity book 

 Packet of tissues  

 Tub of playdough 

These items will stay in the classroom.  

You will also need: 

 Wellies and waterproof coat for outdoor learning 

Your name should be on EVERYTHING!  

Make sure that you have a school bag that you can carry yourself but will also hold an A4 

homework folder. If you are bringing a break or lunch to school, you should have it in a 

named lunch bag or lunch box. 

I am looking forward to learning new things with you this year!  

Kind regards, 

Miss Henry 

Ballyhenry Primary School 


